WOODBRIDGE VOLUNTEER FIRE ASSOCIATION, INC.

Sean C. Rowland Fire Chief



Christopher Bahner Asst. Fire Chief

November 5, 2018

Richard Lewis Woodbridge Estate Care 793 Amity Road Bethany, CT 06524

Dear Richard,

THANK YOU!

On behalf of the Woodbridge Volunteer Fire Association I would like to thank you for your generous donation to our 7th Annual Halloween Truck of Treat. Your \$500 sponsorship helped us provide a fun and free family event for our community.

Enclosed are some photos of the event. This year the weather was glorious, and we had a wonderful event with thousands in attendance. Truck or Treat continues to provide for families a safe and enjoyable way to spend Halloween. Your tax-deductible donation helped make that possible – thank you.

We greatly appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Sean Rowland, Fire Chief